
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 24/08/2022 8:51:29 AM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

24/08/2022 

MRS Kelly Drew 
23A Mons RD 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

These changes are inconsequential to the issues of this application, namely: 

1. The safety of persons and vehicles using Bangaroo St are in jeopardy. The street is too 
narrow to accommodate the increased parking and traffic and people going in and out of the 
dwelling. 

2. The location cannot accommodate a commercial building that will considerably elevate the 
noise of this residential area. 

Please do not accept this application. 
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